
This Spring, many volunteers
will need proof of service to
share with their school. For
documentation, email
staff_mgr@feastofjustice.org
and provide the following
information: full name,
number of hours needed, due
date, and where your hours
of service have been
recorded. Please budget 2-5
days for a response!
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Fern Klein and Henry
Scheer Jr. are our 2 raffle
winners for January!
These two volunteers
have worked incredibly
hard supporting Feast of
Justice and our mission!
Thank you for all your
time and dedication.
Congrats on your prizes! 

First and foremost... Top news of the month... RAFFLE WINNERs
Community Service:
HOW TO REQUEST

MLK DAY OF
SERVICE

Volunteer Town Hall
In order to prioritize the
growth of the volunteer
program and upcoming
appreciation events the Jan.
9th town hall is cancelled.
Expect communication on
the next volunteer meeting
and upcoming changes real
soon! 

01/10, 01/23, 01/26

NEW VOLUNTEER
DAYS IN JANUARY:

To celebrate the life and
incredible work of Dr.
King to address poverty-
we utilize volunteers to
expand the capacity of
Feast of Justice. This
year we will coordinate
multiple corporate
groups to invest their
time in multiple projects
to improve our food
programs. Keep an eye
out for updates on their
service!  

Friends Select School working
with routine volunteers in

Outdoor Market
Volunteers
stuffing
letters! 


